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Senator Rex Patrick: asked the Australian Naval Infrastructure Pty Ltd on 23 March
2021—

Senator PATRICK: ...Moving to the Osborne South shipyard, you previously advised
the yard was being built to the functional requirements specified to it by the
Commonwealth. That's correct, isn't it?
Mr Seaton: That's right.
Senator PATRICK: When was that functional specification finalised?
Mr Seaton: ANI was given a design in October 2017.
Senator PATRICK: It is possible to provide the committee with that functional
specification?
Mr Seaton: I'll take that on notice.
Answer —
This question should be referred to the Department of Defence as the owner of the
high level functional requirements document for the Osborne South shipyard.


